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June 11, 2007 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: The Agency for Health Care Administration 
 
 
Monica Vera, Director of Exceptional Education and Kelli Boles, Grant Resource Specialist, are 
requesting approval of the attached contract with The Agency for Health Care Administration 
for the provision and reimbursement of administrative claiming funds.  This agreement allows 
the District to claim reimbursement for administrative outreach activities and students.  This 
program generates approximately $800,000 each year for the District. 
 
The services covered under this contract are considered professional services and therefore are 
exempt from the competitive pricing requirements as outlined in DOE’s Section 6A-1.012(7). 
 
Should you have any questions regarding these services, please contact Kelli Boles, Monica Vera 
or me at your convenience. 
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